
PTO MEETING AGENDA- May 10, 2022 5:30pm – Library

1. Treasurer’s Report & Current Balance
a. Current Balance -  $32,187.90

Working Balance - $29,000.00? (field day shirts and inflatables still need to be paid for)
2. Projects & Annual Events:

a. TAW- Everything went well, bag and gift card giveaway. PTO Expenses were $3,278.Look at other
restaurants besides chick-fil-a, since it was over $1,000 for the box lunches. Honeybaked ham
boxes for next year we need to order more chicken salad.

b. Field Day – Friday, May 20, 2022. Sold 350 shirts. Profit will be around $1,100, which we will use to
rent inflatables, usually around $500. We will post a sign up for bottled water, coolers, ice. 7th grade
will be on a field trip. Leadership will discuss tomorrow about parents attending field day.

c. End of Year Dates:
a. May 13th - 14th - Descendants Play, doors open at 6:00, play at 6:30.
b. May 20th - 8th Grade Dance 6:30
c. May 23rd - Kindergarten Graduation 6:30
d. May 24th - 8th Grade Graduation 6:30, We purchased the Stoles for $307. Mrs. Jenkins is

purchasing snacks and drinks, and the logo decals.
e. May 25th - End of Year Awards (1st-7th grades during the day)

3. Funding Requests - None
4. New ideas or school needs - Open for discussion

Clocks that work - clocks in classrooms, and outside the cafeteria do not work. Would be good for
students and teachers when testing. Need to take inventory on which classrooms need clocks.
Plan a Campus Cleanup day - Date - Summer - tear down the wooden shed
by pre-k, fix and paint that little building and bench by basketball court.
install pavers by kids club & pre-k door. Maybe purchase outdoor trash cans.
Kindergarten Teacher Lounge -TBD - Summer Project?
Water the trees over summer - Mrs. Veurink will use her beautification budget to purchase hose for
flowers and we can also use it for trees. Kids Club to water trees. Ask Amber if that is ok.
New ideas tonight -
Check prices on new color/digital board for the front sign.
May need to purchase 4 more tables for the outdoor area by 2nd grade so students can continue to
lunch together in the front.
Who is on the approved vendor list for sidewalk work for the PTO closet? Ask Mr. Dunn.
New ideas to get parents to volunteer: Focus on kindergarten and 1st grade parents, maybe a meet
and great.

5. Other Business –
PTO Officers for the next School Year -
VP Candidate - Nikki Cutter -  Voted and Approved unanimously!

Secretary Candidate - No one at this time.

Next Meeting: August  9, 2022 Have a Great Summer
Website: https://www.coeaglespto.com/

https://www.coeaglespto.com/

